
A Public Hearing of the Peru Town Board was held on Monday, December 14, 2020, at 

the Town Hall.  Those present were Mr. Brandy McDonald, Supervisor, Mr. James 

Douglass, Councilman; Mr.Kregg Bruno, Councilman-, Mr. Melvin Irwin, Councilman; 

Mr. Richard Barber, Councilman; Mrs. Dianne Miller, Town Clerk 

and   Ms. Pamela Barber, Confidential Secretary to the Board.  

. 

 

The Purpose of the Public Hearing is for Water and Sewer Rate Increase. 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 5:45 PM by Mr.McDonald, with the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

 

Motion by Mr.Bruno, seconded by Mr. McDonaldto open the Public Hearing on the 

Water and Sewer Rate Increase 

 Ayes 5 Nays 0        Motion Carried 

 

Water and Sewer Rate Increase 

Mr. McDonald stated the water would be increasing by $2.00 and sewer $5.00 on 1st 

6000. gallons 

  

 

Motion by Mr.Barber, seconded by Mr.Douglass to close the Public Hearing at 5:54 PM, 

for Water and Sewer Rate Increase. 

Ayes 5  Nays 0        Motion Carried 

 

Motion by Mr. Bruno, seconded by Mr.Barber  to adjourn the Public Hearing at 5:58 PM.  

Ayes 4 Nays 0                     Motion Carried 

 

_________________________Supervisor  ________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman ________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman ________________________Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


